
 
 

A regular meeting of the Police Citizens Advisory Board was held on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, beginning at 5:30 p.m. at 

Brenham Police Department Training Room, 1800 Longwood Drive, Brenham, Texas. 

Members present:  

Brian Ross, JW Clampitte, Courtney Mason, Holly Johnson, Bridgit Williams, David Romo, Andi Liner, Jesse 

Vela 

 

Members Absent: 

Matt Sweeney, Whitney Hooks, Al Patel, Neal Pieper, Phyllis McMahon 

 

Staff in attendance:   

Interim Chief Lloyd Powell, Lt. Kelvin Raven, Lt. Curtiss Schoen, Christi Korth 

 

1. Call Meeting to Order 

The Police Citizens Advisory Board meeting was called to order by Brian Ross; seconded by Holly 

Johnson 

  

2. Citizen/Visitor Comments 

No citizens present or visitor comments. 

   

3. Approve the Minutes from the April 9, 2024, Brenham Police Department Citizens Advisory 

Board Meeting 

Holly Johnson made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 13, 2024, Brenham Police 

Department Citizens Advisory Board Meeting; JW Clampitte seconded the motion.   

 

Brian Ross called for a vote to approve minutes: 

 

Chairman Brian Ross     Yes 

Vice Chair Pastor Matt Sweeney   Absent 

Board Member Neal Pieper    Absent 

Board Member Phillis McMahon   Absent 

Board Member Whitney Hooks   Absent  

Board Member Alpesh Patel    Absent 

Board Member JW Clampitte    Yes 

Board Member Andrea Liner    Yes 

Board Member Jesse Vela    Yes 

Board Member Courtney Mason   Yes 

Board Member Holly Johnson   Yes 

Board Member Bridgit Williams   Yes 

Board Member David Romo    Yes 
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WORK SESSION 

 

4. Discussion and Presentation on Brenham Police Department Statistics for April and 

May 2024 

Interim Chief Powell presented the April and May patrol and performance statistics for the Brenham 

Police Department.   

 

5. Discussion and Presentation on the Brenham Police Department’s Mission Statement 

Interim Chief Powell discussed the intent to update the Brenham Police Department’s Mission 

Statement.  Powell explained that with a new command staff, this will be a good opportunity to redefine 

the culture, values and identity of the department.  

The current mission statement is as follows: 

“The mission of the Brenham Police Department is to proudly serve the community by protecting our 

citizens, enforcing the law, and working in partnership with the public to enhance the quality of life by 

holding ourselves to the highest standards of performance and ethics.” 

Powell requested that the Board provide suggestions for the new statement. 

 

6. Administrative Updates 

Interim Chief Powell, Lt. Raven and Lt. Schoen provided brief updates on administrative issues such as 

personnel changes, current and upcoming staff training and the status of the cadets attending the Bryan 

Academy.  

One of the cadet’s representing BPD has withdrawn from attending the Bryan Academy.   

Powell stated that July 11th will be the date of his official promotion to Chief.  This will take place at the 

City Council meeting.  After Powell is named Chief, he will then officially name Lt. Schoen as Assistant 

Chief.  Due to Schoen’s position being vacated, there will be testing and interviews for both Lieutenant 

and Sergeant positions.  Only someone in a Sergeant position can apply for a Lieutenant position, which 

would leave an opening for a Sergeant position, therefore creating the need for Sergeant testing.  The 

testing and interviews will take place in early August.     

 

Staff liaison Christi Korth announced the next CAB meeting will take place August 13, 2024. 

Adjourn 

There being no further business Brian Ross called for the meeting to adjourn; seconded by Courtney 

Mason. 

 

 

 

Brian Ross 
Chairman 

 

ATTEST: 

 

Christi Korth 
Board Liaison 


